
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

 

May 19, 2011 
 
 
        
Lisa Hollingsworth, Atty & Al Harris 
Southern Minnesota Regional Services 
obo Patricia DeLaCruz 
55 E. 5th Street, Ste. 400 
St. Paul MN 55101 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 573 Charles Avenue 
  
Dear Ms. Hollingsworth & Mr. Harris: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 10, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal and granting an extension to June 
1, 2011 to have the tenant(s) vacate the property. 
 
The City Council public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 1, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers  if the tenants want to contest further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legal Hearing Coordinator 
  
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Thomas Phung, 1600 128 Ln NW, Coon Rapids, MN 55448 
 Thomas Phung, 842 University Avenue W, St. Paul, MN 55104 
 Patricia DeLaCruz, 573 Charles Ave, St. Paul, MN 55103 
 File 
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